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Senator Mario R. Mattera (2nd Senate District) thanked Albany session volunteer Anthony (A.J.)

Tarquinio of Smithtown for his work during the Legislative Session. A 2020 graduate of

Smithtown High School East, Anthony is graduating from University of Albany with a degree in

Homeland Security and Cyber Security.

Throughout the session, AJ was an essential part of the Senator Mattera’s staff where he

assisted with legislative matters and constituent service to help the residents of the 2nd Senate

District. He will be heading to the New York State Police Academy shortly to begin his career as

a member of the Troopers.
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“Thank you AJ for all of your hard work. You were a tremendous help in the office and you will be

missed by all of us. Congratulations on graduation and best wishes in your future as a member

of the New York State Police. I know you will have a phenomenal career,” stated Senator

Mattera.


